NEW REGULATIONS EFFECTIVE FEBRUARY 4, 2024

The Commission’s new regulations went into effect on February 4, 2024; however, they will not be published until April
2024, in Register 249 of the Alaska Administrative Code. Below is a list of the main, but not all, changed regulations.
A copy of the changes filed with the Lt. Governor's Office may be obtained by emailing the Clerk at
awcac.clerk@alaska.gov.

8 AAC 57.040 and .050: filing and service.

8 AAC 57.055: service by mail.

8 AAC 57.057: distribution of commission documents.

8 AAC 57.065: attorney representation.

8 AAC 57.067: non-attorney assistants.

8 AAC 57.073, .075, and .077: petition for review.

8 AAC 57.100: motion for stay, supersedeas bond, and meaning of “irreparable harm.”
8 AAC 57.110: record preparation.

8 AAC 57.120: transcript preparation.

8 AAC 57.130, .150, and .180: briefs and excerpts of record.

8 AAC 57.140: length of routine extensions of time changed to 30 days. The Clerk will issue orders extending time for
record and transcript preparation and routine and unopposed motions for extensions of time.

8 AAC 57.200: oral argument.

8 AAC 57.230: reconsideration of final decisions and non-final orders.
8 AAC 57.240 and .250: dismissals.

8 AAC 57.260: attorney fees.




